From: Chris Gekas

To: Beverly Duffy
Date: 1/15/08 2:55 PM
Subject: Fwd: Please remove the requirment of having Programmable Controllable

Thermostats from your legislation/regulations.

>>> Robert Pinkerton <r-pinkerton@sbcglobal.net> 1/13/2008 1:40 PM >>>
Please remove the requirment of having Programmable Controllable Thermostats from your legislation/regulations.

This is better regulated by free market economy, not by a monopolistic group of energy suppiiers, ie PGE
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